
 

 

15th January 2016 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Reminder for Nursery Waiting List 
 
We are currently in the final stages of organising nursery places for September 2016 and we would like 
to ensure that all children with siblings at Oswald Road are on our admissions list.   
 
If you child is due to start nursery in September 2016, please ensure that you have filled in an 
application form and brought the relevant documentation to the school office by Monday 29th 
February 2016. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Donna Wealleans 
Assistant Headteacher and Nursery Lead 
EYFS Strategic Lead 

 
 


